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30th November 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

RED RIDGE TRIP 2021 
 
As you are aware, last year’s Red Ridge residential was unfortunately postponed due to Covid 
19.  
 
We have provisionally booked for Year 5 pupils to go to Red Ridge in the week beginning 1st 
March 2021. However, we won’t be able to finalise details for this until the government 
guidance changes.  
 
I understand that some parents have requested a refund for the trip. We are happy to provide 
refunds but please understand that if you do have a refund, we won’t be able to guarantee 
your child a place if the trip does go ahead.  
 
You have paid ………………………….. towards the cost of the residential. The total cost of the 
residential is £165.  
 
As soon as we know further details, we will inform you.  
 
Thank you for your understanding during this unprecedented time.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss S Cartwright 
 
Assistant Head (Years 5 and 6) 
 
 
 


